
 

 

 

 

 

 

18th March 2024 

Dear Families 

It is finally beginning to feel like spring, which means it is time for the annual Duck Race at Penberth Cove on the last day of 

term. You are all warmly invited to gather for the excitement along the riverbank on Thursday 28th March- don’t forget your 

wellies! 

The children will need to be collected from school at 1.30pm and you are then welcome to make your way down to Penberth, 

where the Duck Races will begin at around 2pm. We encourage as many families as possible to car share to and from school, 

or to park in Treen carpark, as parking is very limited in Penberth. Please remember parents and carers, you are responsible 

for the safety of your own children. 

Ducks cost £1 each. Please return the slip below with the list of names and money to the school office. Please try to sell as 

many ducks as possible to your friends and family (all money raised will support the learning experiences and opportunities 

of the children at St Levan School). There will be separate Duck Races for children (all under 16’s) and adults, so please indicate 

on the form if your duck is for a child. 

Refreshments will be available, and you are welcome to bring along cakes/bakes to share. 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

The Friends of St Levan School 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...……. 

Please reserve ______ Ducks in the following names. I enclose £_______ 

Name _____________________________   Name __________________________ 

Name _____________________________   Name __________________________ 

Name _____________________________   Name __________________________ 

Name _____________________________   Name __________________________ 

Name _____________________________   Name __________________________ 
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